
April 05, 2019 

Dear Resident and/or Property Owner 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRIES, BUSINESSES AND PROPERTY OWNERS 

Re: Noise Attenuation Wall Construction along Williams Parkway From 
West of Harridine Road to East of North Park Drive 

City of Brampton Contract: T2018-045 

As a follow up to City of Brampton’s Notice of Construction dated October 3, 2018, we 
are providing a second update on the construction schedule.  

The removal of existing rear wooden fence and the installation of proposed wall from West of 
Harridine Road to Main Street will commence Thursday, April 11, 2019. The estimated 
construction completion of the section from West of Harridine to Main Street is scheduled to 
be completed by end of June, 2019. 

Brennan Paving is the General Contractor on this project and IBI Group will provide Contract 
Administration and Inspection services on behalf of the City of Brampton. 

As requested earlier, please ensure that the backyards are clear of any obstructions at 
this time.  Construction may affect resident's lawn-ornaments or utilities, i.e. gardens, 
lawn sprinklers, hedges, etc., that may be encroaching on City property. It is the 
owner's responsibility to remove such items to avoid any damage, and you are requested to 
do so as soon as possible.  Please notify us of any concerns with such items.  Existing rear 
fence will be removed and initially be replaced by temporary fence which will remain for 
four to six weeks until the permanent proposed noise wall is installed. 

Every effort will be made to complete this essential work as quickly as possible and with the 
least inconvenience to the community. We look forward to working with you, having our 
Contractor complete this project in a professional and timely manner. You may visit our website 
http://www.brampton.ca/roadworks  for up-to-date construction information, or call 311 for 
more information. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

http://www.brampton.ca/roadworks

